
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

May 22, 2019 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Sun May 26 
9:00 am  Worship 
 

Monday May 27 
Memorial Day 
NO SCHOOL 
7:00 pm Worship 
 

Wed May 29 
8:15 am Chapel 
7:00 pm Graduation 
Worship 
 

Thur May 30 
5:30 pm Ascension 
Supper 
7:00 pm Ascension 
Worship 
 

Fri May 31 
Last Day of School 
Out at Noon 

And the Winner Is:  The annual pop tab count has been finished!  In 4th place with an 
amount of .36lb./student is Pre-K.  Third place goes to K-2 with an amount of .97lb./
student.  This was followed by 6 – 8 grades with an amount of 1.71lb./student for second 
place.  First place goes to  3 – 5  grades for the 2018-2019 school year with a total of 
1.86lbs./student.  Congratulations!     
 
Graduation:  Please join us for our Graduation Service on Wednesday, May 29th at 
7:00 PM. A reception honoring our 8th grade graduates with cake and coffee will follow in 
the cafeteria.  Students in Kindergarten - 7th grade sing for this service. 
 
After Graduation Party:  Following the 8th grade graduation reception on May 29th, 
everyone is invited to the Wendorff's house for more fellowship.  Please bring your own 
lawn chair, beverage, and an hors d’oeuvre to share if you would like.  Address is 511 W. 
Thomas Ave. 
 
Last Day of School:   School will dismiss on Friday, May 31st at 12:00 PM. A 
special picnic lunch consisting of hot dogs, watermelon, baked beans, and ice cream will 
be served before the students leave.   
 
Valedictorians: Congratulations to Kristina Hagberg and Carlie Heil who were 
named co-valedictorians for the class of 2019 at Great Plains Lutheran High School.  
Kristina and Carlie are both graduates of Samuel Lutheran School. 
 
Pioneers: Pioneers entering grades 5-8 are invited to join us on a campout at Camden 
state park Friday, June 14th at 1pm  through Saturday June 15th, 2pm. We will meet and 
leave from church at 1 on Friday. Campers will need bedding, swim suit, weather 
appropriate clothes etc.  Please text or email Pastor or sign up at church by June 3rd.  
 
Summer Music Program:  Now that you have received your Marshall Community 
Services summer activities booklet we hope you are able to coordinate the best time for 
your child to participate in our summer music program.  Please fill out the registration 
form on our website ASAP.  We want to begin scheduling. 
 
Ascension Service:  We will celebrate our Lord’s ascension back to his throne in 
heaven on Thursday, May 30 at 7:00 PM.  Students in Kindergarten – 8th grade will be 
singing at this service.  Please join us at 5:30 PM for supper - Pastor will be grilling 
hamburgers and hotdogs! 
 
Library Books:  The year is close to the end which means your children will be 
receiving overdue lists of books from the Library they have checked out.  Please remind 
them to have ALL their library books returned by Tuesday, May 28! Thank you for your 
help!  Reading is important so please encourage your children to use the Public Library 
this summer and READ!!      

May Birthdays 
 
Anna Manian-1 
Jennifer Lee-3 
Mrs. Flock-3 
Emilie Krenz-4 
Landon Neyens-12 
Landon Lanoye-
Guerrero-16 
Benjamin Prahl-28 
Anna Wiese-29 

IT ALL 

BEGAN WITH 

GOD 



Coke Codes:  Coke Gives is finishing off the school year by offering double donations to schools 
through May 28th at noon!   Go to https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/ and search for Samuel Lutheran 
School so our school receives the credit.   Codes may be entered on your computer or scanned through an 
app on your phone.   If you would like codes entered for you, please send your Coke codes  to school this 
week so they may be entered before May 28th!   Remember to continue saving codes throughout the summer 
as well!   
Now is also a good time to clean out your cupboards and turn in the Box Tops you have been collecting 
also.  Look for new information about the Box Tops program this summer.  Box Tops will be going digital in 
2019 which will require us to scan receipts rather than clip Box Tops.  Clipped Box Tops will continue to be 
accepted until they are gone!   More information will be forwarded to you when it is received! 
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